
Lecture on "Discovery and Study of Elementary Particles" at La Jolla

November 11, 1960

Oreste Piccioni, Professor of Physics, The University of California's School of Science and Engineering, will
talk about recent developments in his research specialty, the elementary particles, in a free public lecture in La
Jolla Friday night, November 18.

The talk "Discovery and Study of Elementary Particles" is one of the series of Faculty Lectures co-sponsored
by the La Jolla campus and the Theatre and Arts Foundation of San Diego County. It will be given at Sherwood
Hall, Art Center in La Jolla, at 8:00 p.m. The public is invited. Admission is free.

Italian born, Prof. Piccioni has won worldwide renown for his fundamental experiments on the elementary
particles of nature. He was trained at the universities of Pisa and Rome and in this country has conducted
research at The University's Berkeley campus, at Massachusetts Institute of Technology and at the Brookhaven
National Laboratory. He became a member of the La Jolla Faculty in July.


